
Ottawa, May 20 2021

IMPORTANT UPDATE: School calendar and Three-Step Roadmap to Safely Reopen the
Province

Dear parents and guardians,

I hope you and your loved ones are doing well.

The Ontario government today unveiled its Three-Step Roadmap to Safely Reopen the Province.
You can read the government press release here (follow the link).

No announcement was made regarding the reopening of schools. Distance education therefore
continues until further notice. Rest assured that we will be ready in the event of a return to
in-person learning and that you will be promptly informed of any updates on this subject.

2021-2022 School calendar

Our teams are already preparing for the next school year. The calendars for the 2021-2022
school year are now official. You can find them on our website.

Vaccination

Young people aged 12 to 17 and their families will be able to receive their first dose of the
COVID-19 vaccine in the weeks of June 14 and 21. More details on the procedure for making
appointments with the various public health units will be communicated to you shortly.

Health and safety measures

The arrival of good weather, the long weekend and the progress of the vaccination campaign are
sources of optimism. However, COVID-19 remains very present in our community. It is therefore
important to continue to respect health and safety measures and to avoid all gatherings. We
remind you that the stay at home order is still in effect in the province.

I thank you for your cooperation and wish you a safe and enjoyable long weekend with your
family.

Sylvie C.R. Tremblay
Director of Education

https://news.ontario.ca/en/release/1000161/ontario-releases-three-step-roadmap-to-safely-reopen-the-province
https://cepeo.on.ca/parents/calendrier-scolaire/

